
 
Welcome to Year 2.  
 
We hope you have had a great summer holiday. 
 
Preparations have been underway over the holiday period and 
the Year 2 team are ready for the exciting year ahead with 
your children.  
 
There are lots of things happening including our trip to Lego 
Land . You should all have received an email with the trip de-
tails and payment methods. A hard copy of this letter will be 
going home with your child today. 
 
Just a few reminders for you following on from our Meet the 
Teacher evening.  
 
Games Kit 
 
Can we remind you that the children will need to bring in 
their Games kit on a Monday which will be taken home on a 
Thursday afternoon.  As the children will be doing Design 
and Technology this term they will not need their swimming 
bag on a Friday. 
 
Snacks and Water Bottles 
 
Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle with 
them every day so that they can keep hydrated throughout 
the  day. Snacks in the morning should include fresh or dried 
fruit or vegetables and the afternoon snack can include 
breadsticks, rice cakes, fruit or vegetables or a simply filled 
sandwich. Please  no chocolate or nut products. 
 
Reading Books 
 
Your child should be bringing home their new reading book on  
Thursday/Friday of this week.  We would be grateful if you 
could listen to your child read every day, and jot down any 
notes you may have in their reading record. This acts as a 
record of their reading and a communication book. Spelling 
homework will be coming home on Tuesday next week.  
 
If you have any other questions, do please ask! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 2 Team 


